10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary
1 June 1988

Thank you for your letter of 20 May and for sending me
a copy of the invitation which is most elegant. I have told
Alan Urwick that the Prime Minister will be accompanied by
me and Bernard Ingham (her Press spokesman). If you have
room for one more it would be Nigel Wicks from this office.

We look forward to seeing more of you in the summer.

CHARLES POWELL

Mr. Conrad M. Black.




